COpY
LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegraphic ( Inland: Commitiee, London, Telex Telephone: RO Yal 9166
Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

April, 19064.

Dear Sirs,
MmeS. "CINDERELLA"

In reply to your letter of the lst
April I have to say that provided a satisfactory
General Examination is held in drydock not
later than the end of November, 1964, and the
long overdue Screwshaft Survey then be held,
the Committee will be prepared to consider the
postponement of the Speckal Survey. In view of
the age of the vessel the period of postponement
granted will, however, be dependent upon the
condition as found and reported upon at the
General Examination.

It is concluded that thefﬁzzgjﬁoiler
Survey, due at the end of July next;will be
dealt with at the drydocking, when the Continuous
Survey cycle of the machinery should be completed
or, alternatively, a General Examination of the
machinery be made in accordance with Circular 1959.

QEQ

As requested, 1 enclose a list of the
items outstanding to complete the Continuous Survey
cycle of the machinery, and shall be glad if you
will advise the Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
The Surveyors,
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